
Thanks for making this possible for Rev.Jackson, Sorry that I could not attend because of a conflict 
with a scheduled meeting ..

DM

On Wed, Oct 8, 2014 at 2:35 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 
Dennis,

Attached are great pictures from today of Governor Haley and Rev. Jackson.

Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thank you for your support.

Katherine

From: Dennis Moss <dennismoss29@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/8/2014 9:15:59 PM
Subject: Re: Rev. Jackson Pictures

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 

O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 

KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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